
 
THE PITTSBURGH AREA 

CENTRAL OFFICE 
 

presents the annual   
   

 
 

at the  

Castle Shannon Memorial Hall 

Rt. 88 - Library Road 

*AA MEETINGS*FOOD* SANTA* 

FUN*FELLOWSHIP* 
 

Volunteers will be needed to help 

Set up...Clean up...Decorate... 

 Make coffee…etc. 
 

This year’s Christmas Party needs your support! Your generous contributions and time 

over the years have made this event possible.  
  

For more information contact 

Chairman – Alan S. – 412-527-7023 

Co-Chairman – Grant B. 724-263-4241 

Intergroup Liaison – Shawn F. 412-515-4438 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
DONATIONS MUST SPECIFICALLY STATE: 

“PITTSBURGH AREA CHRISTMAS PARTY.” 

 

Name of Homegroup or Individual: _________________________________________________                 

 

Amount 

Enclosed___________________________________________________________________  

 

Send contributions to: 

Pittsburgh Area Central Office 

900 5th Avenue, 5th floor 

Pittsburgh, PA  15219 


